
June 7, 2022

Dear Carrol students and parents,

On behalf of the PTA Board and Members, we would like to take this opportunity to say
"THANK YOU".

Thank you ALL, for your contributions towards our PTA events which included our Raffle,
morning breakfast sales, afternoon snack sales, field day sales, sporting events sales, family
picnic and Christmas bazaar. With your time, your resources, your donations and your
financial support the PTA has accomplished many things this year.

As a result of the Raffle, the Carroll Dining Hall was completed which included the enclosure
of the pavilion including windows, new laminate flooring, wood tables and chairs, TV
monitors, new sound system and wall decor.

Our successes have been a result of ALL of you, students and parents, taking part in all of
our events. We're looking forward to the upcoming year with new ideas, new events, and
new projects that will continue to enhance our beautiful Carroll school and campus. A
schedule with the events for the upcoming year will be sent out in August.

With gratitude we wish our Carroll families a safe and healthy summer.

Your PTA Board Members,

Gaby Grane - President Sandra Carnarte - Fundraising
Coordinator

Ana Acosta - Parliamentarian Jaqueline Mathilda - Fundraising
Assistant



Francis Alejandro - Vice-President Stephanie Quintana - Parent
Ambassadors

Pilar Martin - Secretary Maria Pinero - Grade Level Parent
Coordinator

Jovy Rivero - Treasurer


